Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: RRC Request for Technical Changes

Attached are 25 NCAC 01E .0704 and .0705, reviewed as specified in the Request for Technical Change for each, and the
Request for Technical Change pages with answers to additional questions regarding these 2 rules.

As for 25 NCAC 01E .0210 and 25 NCAC 011 .1702, .1805, .1902, .1903, .1905, .2003, .2105, .2302, .2303, .2304, .2305,
.2306, .2307 and .2310, NC OSHR request an extension of time to continue working on those technical changes.

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding our submissions or our request for an extension.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Denise H. Mazza
Paralegal

Desk: 919 807-4815
denise.mazza@nc.gov

North Carolina Office of State Human Resources
116 West Jones Street, Raleigh, NC 27603-1331
1331 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-1331

www.oshr.nc.gov
Register for job alerts and follow us on Facebook and Twitter.
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From: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 2:54 PM

To: Nance, Lars F <lars.nance@nc.gov>; Mazza, Denise H <denise.mazza@nc.gov>

Cc: Reeder, Amanda J <amanda.reeder@oah.nc.gov>; Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: RRC Request for Technical Changes

Please acknowledge receipt of this email!

Good afternoon, Lars and Denise!

I am the attorney reviewing the above-referenced rules submitted by the State Human Resources Commission
for RRC review at the June 20, 2019 meeting. The meeting will begin at 9 a.m.



As reflected in the attached document, I am asking for technical changes to most of the rules and a few
forms. I need the properly formatted electronic copies of the rewritten rules emailed directly to me by 5 p.m.
on Tuesday, June 11, 2019. You can bring physical copies of the rules and forms to the meeting.

Regarding the forms: As a rulemaking coordinator, I fully understand and respect saving a copy of a form to
the desktop and just using that version every time I file rules. However, we now have a new version of the
form that was updated in March of this year. (Here’s a link to the page with the updated form.) In addition,
the old version of the form that you saved and submitted lists Denise’s personal email address
(Denise.Mazza@Live.com), rather than her State government address. Except for those forms that I specifically
asked to be changed in the attached, you do not need to update the forms now. However, going forward, I
encourage you to delete your saved versions and use the new version of the form with the correct email
addresses.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns regarding the attached. I am always happy to assist!

Amanda

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law N.C.G.S. Chapter 132 and may be disclosed to third
parties.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



